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Greetings Family, 

 

As we prepare for the summer months, we must do it responsibly. Please do not become lulled into 

thinking that the pandemic has abated due to the abundance of those who refuse to wear a mask in 

public. 
 

We have been extremely blessed to only have a few people from our congregation to contract the 

Corona virus. By God’s grace all have either made a complete recovery or are on their way to doing so. 

Within the next two weeks, we will use our Mandarin Campus as a site for COVID-19 testing. I 

encourage you to please take advantage of this opportunity (opened to the public). Additional details 

will be provided soon. 

  

Since the time of the pandemic our small groups have been working overtime. However, this week ends 

our semester until the Fall. Thank you for your sacrifice. 

 

A food distribution will occur at our Mandarin Campus on June 20 at 8:00am. Special thanks to our 

Outreach Coordinator Richard Preston for spearheading this event. Farm Share is the distributor and 

Councilman Al Ferraro has been instrumental in making this possible. No proof of income is required, 

and the event is open to all. 

 

Please invite your friends and family to join us for “RELEASE” a night of praise on June 26 at 7:00pm. 

Join us for this virtual night of worship as we focus on the glory of the goodness of the Lord. 

  

Your Pastor 

 


